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Donors Respond to the Ukraine
Crisis

FJC donors have responded rapidly to the
unfolding crisis in the Ukraine,
recommending over $1.5 million in grants to
organizations providing emergency support
to refugees. Support has also poured in for
the Jewish Community of Poland Fund, an
organization that has been fiscally sponsored
by FJC for 32 years, and whose scope has

dramatically and tragically shifted in recent
weeks.

Read More

Promotions and New Hires at
FJC

Join FJC in celebrating the promotions of Tim
Nicol to Senior Manager and Karina Xelo o
Grants Administrator, and welcoming new
staff Rachel Goldman as Program Assistant
and Jasmina Uka as Administrative
Coordinator. We are thrilled to infroduce the
FJC community to these new faces and new
roles, which will bolster our feam as we
respond to the urgent needs of the nonprofit
community.

Read More
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